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Welcome back to school! 

   

Contact details:  

Telephone: 051640131  

 

Emails:  

Attendance-

ccattendance@comeraghcollege.ie 

 

Office- office@comeraghcollege.ie 

 

Directors 

Year 1glarkin@tipperaryetb.ie  

Year 2rhallahan@tiperaryetb.ie 

Year 3 kcahill@tipperaryetb.ie 

TY dbreen@tipperaryetb.ie 

Year 5 mlanigan@tipperaryetb.ie 

Year 6 eblackmore@tipperaryetb.ie  

Deputy- 

Kodonovan_ryan@tipperaryetb.ie  

Principal- Klangton@tipperaryetb.ie  

Guidance – mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie  

Student support- 

pcummins@tipperaryetb.ie  

Devices:  

comeraghdevices@tipperaryetb.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
State Examinations Commission Information- Information will be posted to the school website.  
 

Thanks to all the students, parents and guardians who have worked with us in such a positive manner  

with the Online School. It is not always easy, for you, for us, but together we will make progress.  

 

Online School  

 

- Homework Journal- use for recording homework/class assignments 

- Timetable- follow school timetable each day. – parents/guardians can access timetable on 

VSware app  

- Live Class Times – teachers set classes and it should be easy to join using the calendar  

1. Check calendar  

2. Check class team  

3. Click join  

4. Message teacher if you cannot access the lesson. 

- Students are asked to attend live classes- teachers are continuing with the 

curriculum/classwork and you must make every effort to remain up to speed with your work.  

- Homework and assignments to be submitted on time.  

-  Be prepared for class with correct books/books/another additional stationary, etc. 

- Roll call is taken every day – data logged on school system.  

- Absences – parents/guardians to contact school using email, email details on LHS of this 

document. 

- Participation and Engagement –reports will be released to parents/guardians next week to 

track students’ online participation.  

- Devices- 50 laptops scanned out to families, please contact us if we can help include your 

email. 

- Mobile Data- for your information you can access unlimited data with your mobile provider.  

- Student Support- please see contact details for relevant school personnel 

- Password reset- please email your son/daughter’s Student Director. 

- Acceptable Usage Policy and Remote Teaching and Learning Policy now available on the 

website. 

Term Reports – These are available on the VSware app, LCA1 and Transition year will be posted 

22/01/2021.  

 

Please speak with your son/daughter about their report and encourage them to continue to work towards 

a target grade for each subject. 

If you would like to speak with a subject teacher or the school guidance counsellor to discuss your 

son/daughter’s report please email: Kodonovan_ryan@tipperaryetb.ie /Guidance Counsellor  

mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie 

Study Skills- information and resources – currently being prepared for the website.  
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VSware App – please download, easier to view information and it will help reduce school costs 

significantly if all families use it.  

 

Enrolments 2021 – School will have 500 students for the 2021/22 School Year- we thank everyone for 

their support over the last four years since we moved to the new school with an enrolment of 260 

students. This growth is a tribute to all members of the school community, staff, parents, and students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Recent highlights 

On behalf of the Office of the Provost & Deputy President, 

University of Limerick I am pleased to advise you that your past 

pupil [ JADE HODKINSON] has been awarded one of the UL40 

Scholarship Awards which was open to all entrance students. 

The UL40 Scholarships are awarded to incoming students who 

began their undergraduate studies in the Autumn Semester for the 

Academic 2020 and is based on their performance in the Leaving 

Certificate and determined by their CAO points.  

 

 

 

We would like to send a virtual 

hug to all our students, their 

families and all our staff as we 

continue to do our best during 

this time.   

 
 

  

 Our next area of focus 

Digital Plan – Continue to work with our staff in Digital Literacy to support the 

delivery of the Online School - Staff will attend a workshop Monday 25th 11-

1p.m. with the Pdst. 

Analysis of student engagement and participation on the Online School 

We as a school community will continue to support parents and students with 

Online learning.  

Preparations for the 2021-2022 School Year: 

- Transition Year application process – further information will be 

issued next week. 

- Senior Cycle Options – further information will be issued next week.  

 

 

 



 

  

 

Our school is now participating in an Erasmus project with five other 

countries. The project will run over 24 months and 20 first year students are 

participating in the project with 6 teachers.  

Thank you for completing the parent surveys in late November.  

We will be setting up a tab on the website where you can follow the project.  

Students and teachers will be using the e Twinning platform for the project.  

Please follow the project on the Facebook page – Mindfulness and Wellbeing 

in European School.  

Supporting our community  

Many thanks to all the students, parents, and staff for contributing towards 

our fundraising initiatives before Christmas €1100 was raised for St. Vincent 

de Paul and €1000 was raised for Pieta House (€500 from the students and 

the School Food Company matched the amount raised) Well done to all 

students involved in these initiatives.  


